
From: Miocene Community Club  
Sent: September 22, 2021 11:26 AM 
To: Kathleen MacDonald <KMacDonald@cariboord.ca> 
Subject: CWF grant application for Miocene Community Hall 
 
The Miocene Community Club is requesting assistance to upgrade the lighting in our Community Hall at 
3611 Horsefly Highway. 
 
Tim Rolph has given us a quote of $3750.00 for the following work. 
He will be replacing: 
- 35, T-8, 4', 2 lamp fluorescent fixtures with 35, 4' LED fixtures. 
- 22, A19 incandescent lamps with A19 LED lamps 
- 4 incandescent dimmer switches with LED rated dimmer switches.. 
 
The expected annual energy savings of 2500 KWH as well as expected light maintenance and repair 
savings of $200 per year. 
 
Thank you for considering this application. 
 
Amber Nehring 
President 
Miocene Community Club 
 
 


